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After over a year of planning for a mission trip to our partners in the Philippines, we had to
cancel the trip last spring due to the global Covid-19 pandemic. We were all very disappointed,
but, because of our fund raising efforts, we were able to send a sizeable contribution to the
Northwest Luzon Conference. We are hopeful that we will be able to plan a trip again in the not
too distant future when it is safe to travel again.

Our focus for 2021 will again be to support our partners in the Northwest Luzon Conference by
focusing on contributions to the SHEEP Fund (Sustaining Help with Educational Expenses in the
Philippines). This fund is devoted to providing educational assistance to the children and
seminarians of the NWLC. It helps seminarians to pay for their seminary expenses and supports
local Sunday Schools, vacation Bible Schools and youth groups in the NWLC. We plan to have a
special offering in September. Stay tuned because you will be hearing more about this.

The Global Mission Team appreciates any suggestions for mission opportunities. Please contact
the Penn West Conference office with your ideas. Our team would be happy to consider and
support your mission efforts.

Respectfully submitted,
Jodie Enterline, Chair
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